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Julie Gonda 

Acting Executive Director of Communities & Wellbeing 

 

Our Ref   

Your Ref   

Date   20 March 2018 

Please ask for  Matthew Logan 

Direct Line  0161 253 7252 

Direct Fax    

E-mail   m.logan@bury.gov.uk 

 

 
 
Dear Contractor 

 

Re: Change of online system for EHC services – Webstar to PharmOutcomes and the utilisation of 

PharmOutcomes for further Public Health Commissioned Services.  

 

I am writing to inform you that following a full service review the current contract for the online 

EHC system held with Webstar Service PACT will be ending on 31st March 2018. This will be provided 

by PharmOutcomes from 1st April 2018. 

 

PharmOutcomes is a web-based system which helps community pharmacies provide services more 

effectively and makes it easier for commissioners to audit and manage these services. 

 

PharmOutcomes will now be used to record all the Bury Council Public Health Commissioned 

Services including: EHC, Chlamydia Screening and Treatment, Needle exchange and supervised 

consumption and NRT. The platform will be made available on the 1st April 2018 for the following 

services: 

 

• EHC 

• Needle exchange and 

• Supervised consumption  

 

For the above services you will not have to submit paperwork for payment as you have done 

previously, as pharmoutcomes will generate this invoice on your behalf.  

 

Chlamydia Screening and Treatment and the NRT will go live on this platform from the 1st May 

2018, thus in the interim please record and submit claims for both these services as you have 

been doing so to date. 

 

Payments for the above services will now be processed by CPGM Healthcare Ltd (CHL) on behalf of 

Bury Council. For CHL to process these payments they will require your pharmacies banking 

information. Thus, can we request that you complete and return the form attached (as instructed 

on the form) to CHL by Friday 20th April 2018. 

 

Department for  

Communities & Wellbeing 

 

Tracy Minshull 

Acting Assistant Director of Strategy, 

Procurement & Finance  
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We would also like to highlight that the service specifications and the paper based recording forms 

for all the services mentioned in this letter are available to view and downloads on the Greater 

Manchester LPC website on the following link: 

 

http://psnc.org.uk/greater-manchester-lpc/localities/bury-rochdale-services/bury-services/ 

 

If you have any queries regarding the above please do not hesitate to contact Bury Council on 

CWProcurement@bury.gov.uk.  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Matthew Logan 

Provider Relationship Lead 

Communities & Wellbeing  
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Banking mandate form 

Bury Council Commissioned services 

 
 

 
Please can you complete and return the form attached electronically to: 

enquiries@cpgmhealthcare.co.uk 
 

Or in hard copy to: 
CPGM Healthcare Ltd. 
Suite 9, Barlow House, 

Minshull Street, 
Manchester 

M1 3DZ 

 

NAME /Pharmacy Superintendent 

 

                                

NAME /Pharmacy owner / partner 
                                

Pharmacy Name 
                                

Pharmacy address 
                                

                      
Postcode 

       

Pharmacy email address 
                                

Pharmacy telephone number 
             

Pharmacy fax number 
           

Bank / Building Society name 

 

 

 

                               

Bank Account Name 
                               

Account Number 
         

Branch Sort Code 
        

 

Signature      

mailto:enquiries@cpgmhealthcare.co.uk

